
Pasadena Livestock Show & Rodeo 

2024 championship BBq cook-off 

 

 

    

SHUTTLE BUS INFORMATION 

 

• Shuttle Buses will run on Friday, September 13th and 

Saturday, September 14, 2024 

• Shuttle Buses will run to and from San Jacinto College and 

the Rodeo Fairgrounds.   

• Drivers will be instructed where to park upon arriving to 

San Jacinto College. 

• Hours of operations are from 5:00 p.m. – 1:00 a.m. 

• There should not be any vehicles or golf carts in the bus 

lane at any time. 

 


